Land swap possible 1in EL1
Dorado County

A land swap between Eldorado Irrigation District and the U.S.
Forest Service will be discussed April 26 at 10am.

The meeting is at 2890 Mosquito Road in Placerville.

All of the property involved is in El Dorado County, with the
federal parcels in Eldorado National Forest.

For more information, call (530) 642.0482.
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